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CONSERVATION COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Acushnet Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing 

on Tuesday,  June 26, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Meeting Room (1st Floor), Acushnet 

Town Hall, 122 Main Street, Acushnet, Massachusetts.  

 
AGENDA FOR THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION HEARING 

 

Minutes For Approval:    
 

June 12, 2018 

 

 

Meeting Mail:  (none) 

 

Old Business:   
 

RDA – Fernandes / Evergreen Drive – A Request for Determination of Applicability was 

filed by Helder & Susan Fernandes for property located at Evergreen Drive, Acushnet, MA.  

Map 21, Lot 20J.  The applicant proposes to build a new 3 bedroom dwelling, 3 car garage, 

septic system & driveway within the 100 foot buffer zone of a bordering vegetated wetland.  

The applicant is represented by Michael J. Koska & Associates, Inc.   Plan name is “Soil 

Absorption System Plan”.  Plan date is 4/18/2018. 
 

 

New Business:   
 

RDA – Acushnet Company / 115 Manchester Lane – A Request for Determination of 

Applicability was filed by Acushnet Company for property located at 115 Manchester Lane, 

Acushnet, MA.  Map 11, Lot 25C.34.  The applicant proposes to remove an existing guard 

shack and construct a new 12’ X 14’ guard shack within the 100 foot buffer zone of a 

bordering vegetated wetland.  The applicant is represented by G.A.F. Engineering, Inc.  Plan 

date is 6/13/2018. 

 
Agent Updates – The Commission is invited to ask the Agent questions regarding ongoing issues. 

 

 

 

Future Business: 

  The next meeting of the Conservation Commission will be on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 

To be held in the 1st floor Town Hall Meeting Room 

Posted on June 21, 2018 at 10:24 a.m. in compliance with MGL 30A §§ 18-25 by


